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                                                             22 February 2023

Notice of Real-name Registration for Pre-paid SIM Cards
According to the Real-name Registration Programme for Subscriber Identification Module (SIM) 
Cards announced by the Office of the Communications Authority, any pre-paid SIM (“PPS”) cards 
without real-name registration will be rendered deactivated after 23 February 2023. 
 
Please update another valid contact number (if any) in Fubon Business Online and/or complete 
real-name registration with your telecommunications service provider before the aforesaid 
deadline if you are using a PPS card without real-name as your contact number with us. Otherwise, 
you will not be able to receive the relevant notification from Fubon Business Online. 
 
Should you have any enquiry, please feel free to contact our Integrated Customer Service Hotline 
at (852) 2806 5062 during office hours*. 
 
*Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm; Saturday: 9am to 1pm (except public holidays)  
 
 
Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited 
 
 

Remarks: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions, the English version 
shall prevail. 

 


